
Deadline B preliminary mee�ng 1 

LTC-AP546 

 

As a resident of Thurrock, I would like to express my support to Thurrock Council ‘s request for an 
extension to the DCO process. I feel that the 114 has greatly penalised the great work Thurrock Council 
have done in the past to represent residents like myself who would be greatly affected by this proposed 
new road. I feel that as a resident, I am not being given the best support and representa�on without an 
extension. Na�onal Highways have had years to refine this project and have avoided ques�ons saying 
everything will be in the DCO there is so much informa�on the council have to sieve through plus a new 
consulta�on and coming out of purdah is all added pressure for the council. As an affected party I would 
like to give you as much no�ce as possible that I would like to request a compulsory acquisi�on hearing. 

 Leigh Hughes  


